
15. NOTICE OF MOTION 

15.1 Government Jobs in Western Sydney    
 
 
Councillor Borg has given Notice in writing of his intention to move the following Motion at 
the next meeting of Council on 8 April 2014. 
 

i. That as employment and job creation is a major issue for the community of 
Campbelltown, Council write to the Premier requesting the reasons why the 
Campbelltown Local Government Area was not included in the recent 
Government announcement decentralising government jobs and locating 
them in several Western Sydney locations.  

 
ii. That correspondence be forwarded to all Local Members in the Local 

Government Area, seeking their unqualified support for Councils position that 
the NSW Government should immediately consider the relocation of a 
Government Department to the City of Campbelltown. 

 
Council Meeting 8 April 2014 (Borg/Brticevic) 
 
That the Recommendation be adopted. 
 
Amendment (Rowell/Mead) 
 

i. That a report be prepared by Council staff identifying suitable locations that 
could be considered as appropriate to accommodate a Government 
Department relocation. 
 

ii. That once a location has been identified as being suitable that Council write to 
the Premier informing the Government that Campbelltown City Council is 
seeking favourable consideration in any future Government Department 
relocations.  

 
LOST 
 
Amendment (Hawker/Mead) 
 

i. That as employment and job creation is a major issue for the community of 
Campbelltown, Council write to the Premier requesting the reasons why the 
Campbelltown Local Government Area was not included in the recent 
Government announcement decentralising government jobs and locating 
them in several Western Sydney locations.  

 

ii. That correspondence be forwarded to all Local Members in the Local 
Government Area, seeking their unqualified support for Councils position that 
the NSW Government should immediately consider the relocation of a 
Government Department to the City of Campbelltown. 

 

iii. That the General Manager and the Mayor make an appointment to speak with 
the Premier and hand deliver Council’s letter and outline what benefits 
Macarthur has to offer the Government in regard to relocation of Government 
offices.  

 
LOST 
  



Council Resolution Minute Number 52 
 

i. That as employment and job creation is a major issue for the community of 
Campbelltown, Council write to the Premier requesting the reasons why the 
Campbelltown Local Government Area was not included in the recent 
Government announcement decentralising government jobs and locating 
them in several Western Sydney locations.  

 
ii. That correspondence be forwarded to all Local Members in the Local 

Government Area, seeking their unqualified support for Councils position that 
the NSW Government should immediately consider the relocation of a 
Government Department to the City of Campbelltown. 
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